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DMs. Elizabeth Bowers, Chairman a*Atomic Safety and Licensing Board

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cor. mission
Washington, D.C. 20555

4

*'e : In the Matter of Duke Power.

Company (Perkins Nuclear
Station Units 1, 2 and 3)

Dear Chairman Bowers:

" This letter is to note your request for a response
to the generic safety issue. We have just received appli-
cants' filing which contained certain technical data. We
will respond to that and to your invitation to comment on
this matter by Tuesday, October 10, 1978. We are also in the
process of preparing a request to admit, a request for pro-
duction of documents and interrogatories in regard to the
alternate site matter, which is now open. These documents
will also be mailed by Tuesday, October 10, 1978.

Your attention is appreciated.

Very truly yours,
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William G. Pfefferkorn !
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